



AUTUMN TERM - NEWSLETTER - Issue 5 - 9 October

World Mental Health Day Friday 9th October 2020

Help us support World Mental Health Day by raising money for 'Young Minds' by wearing non- uniform with a yellow item and donating £1 via our just giving link below

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/ gwcschool

Cornwall Christmas Box

A letter has come home with details of the Cornwall Christmas Box Appeal who we would like to support this year. The boxes will be distributed by Cornwall Council's 'Children's Early Help, Social Care & Psychology Service'

If you have not received a letter please let us know and we can supply you with one.

A Cornwall Christmas Box is a decorated cardboard box filled with items for a Christmas dinner, each box must contain the items listed below alongside extra edible items & a Christmas card if you wish.

2 x tins of meat, tin of potatoes, tin of sweetcorn, tin of carrots, jar of cranberry sauce, gravy granules, stuffing, Christmas pudding, mince pies, packet of custard, tin of fruit, packed of yummy sweet biscuits, box of chocolates, packed of nibbles (peanuts or similar), chocolate log or Christmas Cake, Soft drink (plastic bottle & no alcohol please).

Please make sure all items are in date for 25th December and that your box can be closed. Boxes need to be with us by 3rd December and please do not include alcohol, cigarettes, vouchers or perishable food.

Any further queries please let us know.

Nasal Flu Immunisation

A letter has been emailed out to parents of Reception children to Y6 relating to the Nasal Flu vaccination on the 24th November 2020.

There is a link in that letter for you to register your agreement and if you do not register your child will not be vaccinated.

If you are unable to use the link please ring 01872 221105 and the team will be happy to help you.

Dojo pointers for last week are ...

Kwilkyn - Roman & Seren

Lostledan - Max & Mabel

Pedrevan - Thomas

Heads Award - Harrison, Indigo & Denzil
Well done all of you!

Weekly Attendance

Our Attendance for the week 28th Sept to 2nd October was

Kwilkyn Class 99.11%

Lostledan Class 99.57%

Pedrevan Class 100%

TOTAL 99.46%





Do you have a child born between 1 September 2016 and 31 August 2017?

If so, you will need to apply for a place in a reception class in September 2021 for that child by the deadline of 15 January 2021.

Please note: you will need to apply even if your child attends a school's nursery or nursery or pre-school, or a local nursery or pre-school, does not automatically guarantee a place at that school. The school's oversubscription criteria will be used to allocate places. Visit our website or contact us for more information.

Visit www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions for more information and to access the online application system

Need help with your application?

Contact the Family Information Service on 0800 587 8191 www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions

The deadline for applications is 2021

Brass Lessons

If anyone is interested in Brass Lessons when music lessons resume please contact the office who can put you in touch with our new teacher.





Transfer to secondary school

September 2021

Applying for a place in year seven at a secondary school

Information and guidance

Website and application form: www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions Email: schooladmissions@cornwall.gov.uk Post: School Admissions Team, County Hall, Truro, TR1 3AY Telephone: 0300 1234 101

Need help with your application?

Contact the Family Information Service on 0800 587 8191



Consent Forms

If you have received a paper copy of a consent form please could you fill this in and return to school as soon as possible.

Thank you

The Roseland Academy

Virtual Open Evening

Please follow the link below for the virtual open evening

https://sites.google.com/ theroseland.co.uk/openevening/home





CATCH IT.



BIN IT.



KILL IT.

NHS

Celtic Cross Education Initial Teacher Training School Direct Open Information Sessions

Have you thought about training to be a teacher?

Already have a degree or currently working on one and considering teaching for the future?

Want to stay local or within our Trust?

Then why not find out more about the School Direct process for teacher training offered by CCE in conjunction with Plymouth Marjon University.

Join us on one of our Open Information Sessions and find out what the process entails and what CCE can offer.

The sessions are on:

Monday 28th September 2020 – 3.30 – 4.30pm

Thursday 22nd October 2020 – 5.00 – 6.00pm

Tuesday 17th November 2020 – 10.30 – 11.30am

Wednesday 9th December 2020 – 6.30 – 7.30pm

Friday 22nd January 2021 - 3.30 - 4.30pm

Thursday 25th February 2021 – 5.00 – 6.00pm

If you are interested in joining one of our Zoom Information sessions, please email:

ITT@celticcross.education stating which session, you would like to join.

We look forward to meeting you.

<u>Reminders</u>

Can we just remind everyone that parents should not be entering the school grounds.

If you require the school office please ring or email and we will make contact with you. If you have any paperwork for the office please can you leave it in the green post box by the entrance to the office.

If your child is absent from school please ring or email the office so we can complete the registers accordingly. Please can you do this by 9.30am as we have to complete a DfE return each day.

Thank you for helping us to keep your child/ren safe.









BIN IT.



KILL IT

